November 8, 1984

Mr. John Davis P. O. Box 517 Sioux Falls, S. Dak. 57101

Dear Mr. Davis,

Please excuse us for being so remiss in answering the correspondence regarding our boiler and machinery insurance. We have been in a transition period, due to the recent death of our treasurer, and things are just now getting back on track.

At any rate, at our last Bishop's Committee meeting, we reviewed our insurance policies and discovered that we had a premium due for boiler and machinery. We do not, however, even have a boiler and assume that the machinery included in the policy will be covered under our Comprehensive Package Policy #P229V019. At this point, we are uncertain as to how long we have been paying this seemingly unnecessary premium.

In addition to this matter, we would also like to know the status of our quota.

We would appreciate hearing from you as regards these two matters/ Thank you for your immediate attention.

Please direct your response to our Senior Warden:

Mr. Merrill Hunter P. O. Box 348 Madison, S. Dak. 57042

Sincerely.

Katherine T. Brewer, Clerk

Bishop's Committee